Author name: S. Turner
Date of submission: Monday, 13 March 2017

Submission: From: ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au [mailto:ipart@jipart.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Sunday, 12 March 2017 3:35 PM

To: IPART Mailbox

Subject: IPART Website General Enquiry Submitted

First Name Stephen
Last Name Turner

i

As a rate-payer in the Byron Shire, I and my family wish to make clear that we ¥*DO NOT* support the rate
increases proposed by Byron Shire, as their recent decisions have shown a clear lack of insight and direction. We strongly
support these rate changes being knocked back. Regards, Stephen Turner.





